
5/26 - 5/29 No School -  Memorial Day.
The  photo below is flags placed by Social
Studies classes at the WMS 9-11 Memorial.

5/31 Junior National Honor Society Induction

6/1 6th Grade Concert; Science Research
Symposium
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Superintendent's Corner Noticing the Good

In Awe of the Paw - Wildcatpride!

This was a busy and wonderful short week, Wildcats! It kicked off last weekend
with our amazing PTAs hosting the super popular Family Fun night. Thank you to
all who planned and attended!
 
We started this week with a surprise at Columbus when one of the duck eggs
hatched early and a baby chicken emerged! The students had so much fun with
this unexpected event. Thank you Gina Carmody and Lisa Fornara for hosting.
On Tuesday night our 7th & 8th Grade Chorus and Band delighted audiences and
the Meistersingers continued the music with a performance at our BOE Meeting
last night. Visit our social media for videos! STEAM organizers extraordinaire
Mary Knopp and Janet Matthews coordinated WMS'  inaugural STEAM
Symposium Field Day for the entire 6th grade! Last night, Valedictorian Alejandro
Gomez and Salutatorian Kendall Spearman were honored by the Lower Hudson
Council of School Superintendents at the Scholastic Achievement Dinner and then
we celebrated tenure with 10 educators. Congratulations Dr. Adam Bronstein,
Daniel Clark, Raquel Wright Dalrymple, Diane Emhardt, Michael Flanagan,
Danielle Idone, Bryan Korzen, Anthony Marinaccio. and Anthony Mungioli,  
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As our spring athletics
season comes to a close, we
still have some celebrating to
do! Gabby Nazaruk captured

her 100th strike-out of the
season, Tyler Howard

scored his 100th career goal,
and our track and field stars

are not done competing! They
will be at Valhalla on

Saturday for Sectionals!

The Week Ahead

Congratulations to WHS 11th Grader,
Kieran Mullin whose Emergency

Medical Services team earned 2nd
place in the New York State Health
Occupations Students of America

Competition. He and his team will now
travel to the HOSA National Leadership
Conference in Dallas, TX from June 21-
24 where they will compete nationally

in many EMS events. 
Kieran is pursuing certification as an
EMT through Westlake's career and

technical education program at BOCES
and also volunteers with Valhalla

Ambulance Corps where he
participates in various training

programs and works numerous hours
each week as an Attendant with their
on-call EMS crew. We are especially
delighted to highlight Kieran this week

because it is National EMS Week!

Please remember that we must keep
off the turf until it officially opens in
June for Graduation. It remains an

active construction site. We do not
want anyone to get hurt or have

damage lead to a delay. Please speak
to your children. 


